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From the President… 

Hello PSA members, 

 

The outstanding dedication and professionalism you have shown to the students, faculty and 

staff that you serve every day hasn’t gone unnoticed, THANK YOU!  We all know there have 

been many obstacles presented over the last 15+ months.  However, you have met these 

challenges with expertise and persistence.   

 

As we move into the next phase of our new normal, please know that PSA will continue to 

advocate for workplace transparency and health & safety for all that work and attend CCRI.  

PSA is dedicated to working with the administration on issues essential to our membership.  We 

are also appreciative of the cooperative nature of CCRIFA & CCRIESPA, together we all have a 

vested interested in the success of our college!   

In closing, please try to find time to enjoy the beautiful summer weather.  If possible, take 

vacation time and recharge before the start of the fall term. 

Respectfully, Jude 

 

Save the Date… 

PSA Virtual Summer Meeting 

Friday, June 25 

More information will be e-mailed soon 

 



 
 

 

Reopen RI… 

https://reopeningri.com/ 

 

Explore RI… 

https://www.visitrhodeisland.com/events/  

  

NEARI Discounts… 

https://www.neari.org/Members/Member-Benefits-Savings  
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Collective Bargaining Agreement… 

• Article VIII – A new electronic OT tracking sheet is available through your MyCCRI 

employee account.  Always try to check with your manger before working OT.  It cuts 

down on any confusion if the extra hours are questioned.  

 

• Article IX – As we mark the midpoint of the year, please be mindful of the maximum 

carryover for leaves.  Keep in mind that the one-time extension granted earlier this year 

won’t apply at the end of 2021.  Therefore, if you are in danger of loosing time, please 

work with your manger to use accumulated time. 

 

• Article X – Those interested in exploring an upgrade, please be sure to contact Terri Ann 

Milligan in HR to get the proper paperwork. 

 

• The Bargaining Committee appreciates all the feedback received from members to help 

us prepare for negotiations.  When more information is available it will be presented to 

the membership. 

 

 

 

Contact PSA with Questions and/or Concerns… 

CCRI-PSA Website: https://www.ccri.edu/ccripsa/ 

https://www.ccri.edu/ccripsa/

